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Elizabeth Thompson 
Joyner, who dropped 
out of school fifteen 
years ago, came back 
in January and joined 
the senior class to 
get her diploma.
In order to cover the 

whole year's work, 
Elizabeth does her 
studying at home. She 
comes once every v/eek 
to have a check up 
with her teachers on 
her four subjects-- 
English, civics, home 
economics, and general 
business.
Marriage, Elizabeth 
says, was her reason 
for stopping school. 
She states that coming 
back has whetted her 
appetite to continue 
her schooling beyond 
high school.
Elizabeth, although 
she really looks like 
one of the seniors, 
has a son, Jamies in 
the seventh grade.
Among the many 

changes Elizabeth
notices In the school 
are library and lunch­
room improvements and 
better equipment to 
work with,
Elizabeth's hobbies 
are growing flowers 
and sewing.
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Tg Nash -  Edgecorn
.3ELK-TYLER»S of Rocky 
Mount is offering a 
^100 scholarship to 
the senior girl who 
wins out in a contest 
stared by the store. 
Each high school in 
Nash and Edgecombe; 
counties selects from 
its list of ' superla­
tives a contestant.
Each contestant v/ill 

be assigned a Saturday 
to model clothes in 
some one department of 
the store. In addi­
tion she will partici­
pate in the Fashion 
Show sponsored by the 
store in April, 1
The Saturday deslg-| 

nated for Joan to mod-| 
el should be consld-i 
ered by the students 
of Bailey as Bailey 
High day, ospeclally 
by the seniors. Her 
classmates and friends 
are asked to drop inj 
and chat with her, forj 
naturally she will be| 
at her best with them; 
and will make her best 
appearancc before the 
judges.
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The scholarship will 

be given to the one 
who is rated the high­
est on poise, person­
ality, talent, and 
beauty.
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